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TMB restricts San Antonio physician  
  
On August 23, 2024, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily restricted, with 
notice, the Texas medical license of Shahbaz Ahmed Yazdani, M.D. (Lic. No. L5188). The panel 
found Dr. Yazdani was charged with and was arrested for indecent assault of a patient, a Class 
A misdemeanor. The restriction was based on the arrest and effective immediately.  
 
Dr. Yazdani’s license is restricted under the following terms: shall not see, examine, treat, 
prescribe to, provide consultation for, or otherwise practice medicine on female patients, 
including telemedicine.  
 
The temporary restriction remains in place until the Board takes further action after the criminal 
matter is resolved. 
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